
 
 

Nonprofit Organization or Associations 
 
As a Nonprofit Organization or Association, ALL wages are reportable for 
Unemployment Insurance (UI) Tax purposes. This includes owners, officers, managers 
and other decision-making personnel along with all employees. 
 
A change in owners, officers, and/or managers must be reported to the Employment 
Security Tax Office. You may submit changes using the on-line registration form 
available on https://my.alaska.gov select Employment Security Tax or you can print a 
form at www.labor.alaska.gov/estax under Forms/Publications. 
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